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Development Services Department

This application has been withdrawn by the petitioner.

Zoning Administrator Sign Off: 



Email: MarkB@JPFirm.com
File No. 164974

Mark S. Bentley, Esq., B.C.S., AICP
400 N Ashley Drive, Suite 3100

Tampa, Florida 33602

Post Office Box 1100
Tampa, Florida 33601-1100

Telephone (813) 225-2500
Fax (813) 223-7118

May 13, 2025 

Via E-mail 

Hillsborough County Development Services 
Attn: Zoning Intake 
601 E. Kennedy Boulevard, 20th Floor 
Tampa, Florida 33602 
Zoningintake-dsd@hcfl.gov 

Re: Request to Withdraw – SU-AB 25-0772 (the “Petition”)

To Whom it May Concern: 

This law firm represents the applicant in connection with the above referenced Petition, which is 
currently scheduled for the June 23, 2025 LUHO Hearing. The purpose of this correspondence is to 
request that the Petition be withdrawn. Please confirm receipt and provide the undersigned with a fee 
refund request form. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Should you have any questions regarding the 
foregoing, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Mark Bentley, Esq., B.C.S., AICP 

MB/ap
Cc: Brian Grady
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